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Dear CHQ Membership,

Our first “Crafts ‘n Quilts’ Show is happening on November 6th. It’s going to be awesome!
Camille Quinton and Andrea Cavellaro, CHQ Show Chairs, have organized tables for a
multitude of vendors, including our Raffle Quilt launch, our Baby Quilts Fundraiser, and our
Membership Drive.  All in ONE event!  Come shop at our CHQ boutique for tons of fabric,
quilting supplies, and other handmade treasures.

For more information click here---> Crafts ‘n Quilts Show.

You can still sign up to help out by clicking here ---> Quilts & Craft Show Sign Up.

A BIG thank you Joanne Gardner, 1st Vice President/Program Chair, for running last month’s
workshop on Scrap Quilting and for leading the guild meeting.  I heard that everyone
enjoyed themselves and learned some new things about organizing and using up those
pesky leftovers.

November and December we’re back at the Darcy Lodge!  We’ll end 2021 with a bang; first,
Timna Tarr’s workshop & lecture and then, Pat Clayton Ruler Bag workshop & Holiday
Celebration.  You can sign up for both of these workshops on our website.  Any questions
contact Joanne Gardner. Donna Solvak, CHQ Hospitality Chair has graciously stepped up
to be our CHQ Special Event Coordinator for our holiday party.  We’ll have more information
on that in the December Newsletter.  Anyone interested in helping out, please contact
Donna.

Our 2022 Anniversary Challenge has been announced; Jude McCormick, 2nd Vice
President / Program Chair has designed an interesting fabric challenge for us, called “Rakish
Radii”.  The chosen fabric is a buzz of colors, circles, and jaunty dashes. To see the fabric
and for challenge rules; click here --->Rakish Radii .  Each participating member gets 36” x
56” piece of fabric to work with; please see Jude for fabric.

January & February Workshops will be online,  you can sign up for Daisy Aschehoug’s Giant
Nesting Circle and Peter Bryne’s Hovering Quilting workshops on our website.

See you at the “Crafts n’ Quilts Show”, invite your friends!

Cathie
Cathie Giambalvo
CHQ President (2021-2022)
609-558-7228
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Time to renew your
CHQ membership

for 2022!

http://www.courthousequilters.org/renew-membership.html

